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From: Mary Poss [mailto:mary@diocgc.org]
Sent: Tuesday, March 12, 2013 1:05 PM
To: Meyers, Ruth

Cc: Bishop Duncan

Subject: Liturgical Resources 1

Dean Meyers,

In response to your note of 2 March 2013, Bishop Duncan asked that | forward to you the attached documents, as
they pertain to “I will Bless You, and You Will Be a Blessing”. Included, is his policy and an application form
authorized for use within our diocese.

Please feel free to contact me directly if you have any difficulty opening the files or if you need anything further.

Thank you,

Mavy K. Tuss

Secretary to the Bishop

Diocese of the Central Gulf Coast
201 N. Baylen Street

Pensacola, FL 32502
850/434-7337; 850/434-8577 fax
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